

Executive Board

President Tela Gardner tgardner@kirklandwa.gov

Vice President
Kelly Thompson
kthompson@covingtonwa.gov

Recorder
Kim Sullivan
kim@townofwodway.com

TreasurerBecky Scheffer
bscheffer@seatacwa.gov

Member at Large Stephanie Day sday@kirklandwa.gov

Member at Large Renee Reynolds <u>rreynolds@aberdeenwa.gov</u>

Past President *Michele Miller mrmiller@bellevuewa.gov*

Mr. Stuart Tom, Chairman ICC Nominating Committee c/o Mr. John Belcik, CEO International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

RE: WASHINGTON STATE ASSOCIATION OF PERMIT TECHNICIANS CHAPTER ENDORSEMENT

Dear Mr. Tom,

On behalf of the Washington State Association of Permit Technicians (WSAPT), it is my pleasure to express our support for Jessica Fust in her candidacy for the ICC Board of Directors.

As the Building Official for the largest municipality in Montana, Jessica brings over a decade of experience in building code administration, complemented by a background in both architecture and public administration. Her career has spanned public and private sectors, giving her a well-rounded perspective on the challenges faced by building divisions nationwide.

Importantly, Jessica is a strong supporter of Permit Technicians and recognizes the essential role they play in every building department. This perspective aligns closely with WSAPT's mission of advancing and supporting Permit Technicians as critical members of the code enforcement team.

Her dedication to ICC's mission of public safety will serve the organization well and we are confident that her service on the ICC Board of Directors will bring valuable insight and benefit to the membership.

With pride, WSAPT endorses Jessica Fust and urges the committee to recognize her qualifications and commitment.

Sincerely,

Tela Gardner

Tela Gardner, President
Washington State Association of Permit Technicians

